We object to the felling of the Silver Birch Tree which is between our garden fence and a northern corner of the
existing club house.

The Tree is situated on the open space outside the footprint of the existing clubhouse. and its existence would be no
impediment to the demolition of the clubhouse and the erection of the planned development. The removal of this
fairly large, beautiful tree would be detrimental to bird life and the appearance of the open space, as well as being
an unnecessary and negative alteration to the water table close to an area which has seen flooding in the past.

Barbara and Bernard Alexander
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